
 
Subject: Re changes to the ABC programs
Date: Friday, 9 September 2011 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am extremely worried about the  proposed changes to programs on the 
ABC - especially in relation to the Arts. 
The trend towards popularity over quality is most disturbing and 
suggests that there is a subtle but steady move away for the original 
charter and a trend towards commercialization. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Gwladys McLachlan 
 

 
 

 
 




